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6th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Safer Internet Day 2020 is being celebrated globally on Tuesday 11th February with the theme 
‘Together for a better internet’. 
 

Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre the celebration sees hundreds of 
organisations getting involved to help promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital 
technology for children and young people. 
 

We will have an assembly on this day to discuss the e-safety issues surrounding the use of the 
internet and each class will be completing a lesson to further this understanding.   
 

If you are interested in finding out more about how you can promote a safe use of the internet 
within the home environment then please visit the following site: www.saferinternet.org.uk. 
 
Another useful site is www.thinkuknow.co.uk although at the time of writing this letter the site is 
currently unavailable for planned maintenance.  
 

They have excellent resources available across all pupil ages, as well as a parent section. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Oliver 
Computing Curriculum Co-ordinator 
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